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Welcome Everyone! 
Thank you for taking time out of your Sunday to join in a brief discussion of our 
upcoming beautification, repair, updating, painting of our kayak racks. 
Please read through this information and think about volunteering with us to expedite 
the process and get our vessel racks back in service! 
 
“A” Rack has 20 long vessels, the shorter bay type kayaks are 53, so a total of 73. 
“B” Rack has 11 long vessels, plus a Sea cycle which we count as long, and 32 short 
with a lone kayak in the grass under rack number 4. Total 43 
 
“C” Rack has 44 long vessels and 32 short. Total 76 
“D” Rack has 20 long vessels and 20 short. Total 40. 
Grand total of 232 vessels. Approximate of course! 
 
When finished the signs for the racks will be replaced. The sticker for ea vessel will 
have rack location on it, ie,  “B10”. 
 
The first thing we need to do is have all our “vessels” out of their racks by February 20, 
2025. If any are left in their racks,  they will be moved by our maintenance crew and 
chained to the fence at the owners risk. There will be a charge of $150.00 month if any 
have to be chained. Please bring the vessels back clean! 
 
 The goal is to clean underneath each kayak rack. Pulling weeds, raking the gravel etc. 
Then inspect the wooden frame of each rack noting which rack needs repair.After 
repairs, if any, and If paintable, the frames will be painted or a preservative treatment 
will be applied.  
 
We would like everyone with a rack to input some ideas of how to reorganize the racks. 
The longer vessels will be placed in one area and those that aren’t over 12’ will go to 
their original racks with some adjustments.  The rack storage frame will have a letter for 
identification of each group of vessels.  
 
 



Attached is a tentative timeline that Barbara Quick prepared. The checked off items 
have already been completed. (Note, there are only two !!) 
 
We will keep today’s meeting short, please think of what would work for all and come to 
our February Parks and Recs meeting, Thursday, February 13, 2025 at 6pm and give 
us your ideas. Or, you can email Barb at barbieq@yahoo.com or Sandy at 
Tainui46@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you all, 
Barb Quick, Chairperson 
Board Vice President 
Sandy Marsh, Co-chair 
Board Secretary 
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